Stoll Berne

Large Public Agency Internal Investigation

Stoll Berne conducted an internal investigation of a large public agency following allegations of improper conduct in the course of a litigation matter. Josh Ross
conducted interviews of key players, investigated the alleged conduct and the agency’s general practices, and ultimately prepared a report that was presented to the
Board of Directors.
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